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The Three Masses of All Souls Day to be Held 
At the OCLMA/Orchard Lake Shrine Chapel 

 
For the first time in almost 50 years, the Side Altars at Orchard 

Lake Seminary’s Shrine Chapel of St. John Paul II will be used 

for the celebration of the Traditional Latin Mass. On Monday, 

November 2, the Three Traditional Masses of All Souls will be 

offered: At 6:00 PM, two simultaneous Low Masses, using the 

Propers of the Second and Third Masses of All Souls, will be 

offered at the Side Altars. This is a rare opportunity to see Side 

Altars used for the purpose for which they were built, the 

celebration of Holy Mass. 

At 7:00 PM, a Solemn High Mass with Deacon & Subdeacon will 

be celebrated at the High Altar. The sacred ministers will be Fr. 

Lukasz Iwanczuk, Fr. David Pellican, and Fr. Cy Whitaker, SJ. 

You are invited to attend as many of these Masses as you are able, 

to pray for the Holy Souls in Purgatory on this, their Feast Day. 

Holy Communion will be distributed at all three Masses. The 

Church allows one to receive Communion up to twice in one day, 

as long as the second reception is at a Mass, which would be the 

case in this instance. 

As you can see in the photo below, the left Side Altar, formerly 

dedicated to Our Lady, was recently upgraded with a new reredos 

and reliquary to reflect the chapel’s designation as the 

Archdiocesan Shrine Chapel of St. John Paul II. The former 

pontiff visited Orchard Lake Seminary while still a Cardinal. The 

right Side Altar remains dedicated to St. Joseph. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Patrick, Brighton Quarterly TLMs 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

It may be on the fringe of what could be called Metro Detroit, so 

we won’t add it to the tally, but nonetheless we are delighted to 

report that St. Patrick Parish in Brighton has committed to holding 

quarterly Masses in the Extraordinary Form. The parish has held 

occasional TLMs in the past. For dates and more information see: 

https://www.stpatrickcatholicparish.org/latin-mass 

Latin-English Rosary Pamphlet 
 

As the Traditional Latin 

Mass continues to grow in 

popularity, and as word 

spreads that prayers in 

Latin have greater efficacy 

in Exorcisms, an increasing 

number of people are 

praying the Holy Rosary in 

Latin. While memorizing 

the Pater Noster, Ave 

María, and Glória Patri is 

relatively easy due to their 

repetitive use, 

remembering the other prayers that comprise the Rosary is more 

challenging. A helpful aid has been published by 

www.praylatin.com: a pamphlet which presents all of the prayers 

of the Rosary in both Latin and English. 

That same vendor offers additional items of interest, including 

Latin-English pamphlets for the St. Michael Prayer, the Act of 

Contrition, and Grace Before and After Meals. 

Tridentine Masses This Coming Week 

Tue. 10/20 6:00 PM: High Mass at Our Lady of Good Counsel, 

Plymouth (St. John Cantius, Confessor) – Celebrant: Fr. Michael 

Suhy. Debut of Third Tuesday Masses. Altar servers from the 

Oakland County Latin Mass Association will be assisting. 

Tue. 10/20 7:00 PM: Low Mass at Holy Name of Mary, Windsor 

(St. John Cantius, Confessor) 

Sat. 10/24 8:00 AM: Low Mass at Miles Christi (St. Raphael the 

Archangel) 
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